
 

 Upcoming Weekends 

FALL 

Men's #53 

October 8-11, 2015 

John Blackwell, Rector 

 

Women’s #53 

October 22-25, 2015 

Cathy Corredor, Rector 

 

SPRING 

Men’s #54 

April 7-10, 2016 

Bruce King, Rector  

 

Women's #54 

April 21-24, 2016 

Paula Marshall, Rector 

August 2015 

                    North Florida Tres Dias Newsletter 

September 19th at Crossroads Church 
Beachton, Georgia 
9:00 am – 11:30 pm 

Refreshments will be served 

Have you ever wondered what it would be like to be the guy or gal every other fisherman is talking about? 

Perhaps you have asked yourself or others one or more of these questions.  

Why is it one person seems to always find the best spot? 

What bait should I use? 

This is my first time fishing, is it true you don’t talk a lot? 

Is it true the best time to go fishing is before sun up and that some people actually stay out fishing  well 

after sundown? 

These and many more of your questions will be answered at a special gathering where seasoned fisher-

men will share their experience and insights with you and  other eager participants.  

The first 100 people to come through the door and use the secret phrase “what  is a pescadore” will get 

free admission to a fact filled forum that will highlight the Essentials to be better equipped. 

In addition to that, one lucky participate will win a fabulous prize package that will include an all-expenses 

paid weekend to attend one of two 3 day events in October on the Beautiful Suwanee River.  Must be 

present to win!!! 

Prize package includes a non-private cabin. (Twin sized top bunk may be substituted for King sized     

waterbed) Group dining, which may include limited menu selection that contain lots of gluten, an         

opportunity for you to learn cleaning skills, unlimited use of concrete walking trails. DISCLAIMER: Some      

winners may be asked to do physical acts of kindness for others and forfeit their comfort for those around 

them.  Email Omer or Nannette Kenworthy for more information @ oakenworthy@yahoo,com 

   

     SPONSORSHIP 

                           ~ It's Getting Close ~   
Are you praying about sponsoring a candidate? 
We will start sending out reservation letters in 
September, we have lots of open Slots.  Please 
pray and seek whom the Lord would have you 
sponsor.  Remember there are available monies 
to assist candidate fees for some couples, see 
Marc Alvis or Duane Thurmond for information. 
This is a wonderful opportunity for you to help 
our Father shower love on someone. 
 
DeColores! 
Terry & Rossie Tullis, Pre-Weekend Couple 

CALLING ALL FISHERMEN 


